

President:

DR. ALBERT MANSBRIDGE, C.H.

Vice-Presidents:
PROF. ROMAN DYBOSKI
AMY WESSELHOEFT VON ERDBERG
CAI HEGERMANN-LINDENCRONE
DR. JAMES E. RUSSELL

Telephone: EUSTON 1813
Telegrams:
"WORLADULT, WESTCENT,

LONDON"

Señor Don Dr. Alfonso Reyes, El Colegio de México, Pánuco 63, México, D.F.,

Dear Dr. Reyes,

Mexico.

Chairman:
DR. P. HALL-SMITH

Vice-Chairman:
DR. D. P. SUBOTIĆ

Hon. Treasurer:
J. V. HYKA

Hon. Educational Adviser:
ARTHUR E. TWENTYMAN, B.A.

Secretary:
DOROTHY W. JONES

FOR ADULT

EDUCATION

18 GORDON SQUARE, LONDON, W.C.1

30th October, 1941.

You may remember that in April last you kindly suggested that we should communicate with Prof. Celerino Cano of the Ministry of Public Education, and also with Mrs. Concha Romero James of the Pan American Union in Washington, D.C. We communicated with both, and no reply has so far been received from Prof. Cano, but Mrs. James kindly sent us a list of names of organisations and individuals concerned with adult education throughout Latin America, thereby providing us with some very useful contacts. We have written to all the people whom Mrs. James mentioned, but there has not yet been time for the receipt of replies to our letters. May we take this opportunity of thanking you very much for all the help which you have given us.

Under separate cover we are sending you a copy of the November issue of our Bulletin containing our last Annual Report, and also an article on the People's Universities in the Argentine by Prof. José Castillejo, in which we hope you may be interested. Some day we hope to have an article on adult educational activities in Mexico.

Yours sincerely,

Secretary.